
R U R A L  T R A N S I T  
FEASIBILITY STUDY

The Study
Lanark County and the Town of Smiths Falls are undertaking the 

Rural Transit Feasibility Study to: 

• Explore the potential of new public transit services through both a 

technical and engagement-focused process 

• Understand the mobility needs of residents

• Respond to transit-related challenges and opportunities

Study outcomes include:

• Recommend a preferred transit solution that is responsive to the 

needs and priorities of residents across Lanark County and 

Smiths Falls

• Develop a roadmap to help bring transit to life, including 

governance strategies and funding sources.

Notice of Study Commencement

and Public Consultation 1

We want to hear from you!
At this stage in the study, we are seeking your help to identify travel 

needs and demand for services, as well as transit priorities and 

opportunities. Come chat with the project team to learn more about 

the study and provide your input. No registration required.

Complete the online survey at lanarkcounty.ca/transit by May 28th, 

2025.

Public Drop-In Event

Join us for one of three information sharing events:

Wednesday May 21st, 2025– 1:00 to 3:00 p.m.

Town of Smiths Falls – Town Hall 
77 Beckwith Street North

Wednesday May 21st, 2025 – 6:00 to 8:00 p.m.
Town of Perth – Perth and District Pool - 3 Sunset Blvd

Thursday May 22nd, 2025 – 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

Municipality of Mississippi Mills – Almonte Library 
 155 High St

Contact Information

If you have comments or 

questions regarding the Rural 

Transit Feasibility Study, please 

contact the following:

Jasmin Ralph

Clerk

County of Lanark

99 Christie Lake Road

Perth, ON K7H 3C6

jralph@lanarkcounty.ca

Paul McMunn

Director, Public Works & Utilities

Town of Smiths Falls

77 Beckwith Street North

Smiths Falls, ON, K7A 2B8

pmcmunn@smithsfalls.ca
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